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30 May 2023 
 
Dear Mr Merriman 

 

Please accept my apologies for the delay in providing responses to the questions that 

were raised by your constituents.  I hope that we have managed to address them all and 

have now attached them.   

 

I can confirm that a Multi Agency Forum (MAF) has been arranged in consultation with the 

Strategic Migration Partnership (SMP), the first of which will be held on 12 June.  Following 

which subgroups will be formed for Health, Police/Public Safety, Communications and 

Engagement, Finance and Infrastructure.      

 

I trust that the information provided will support your engagement with your constituents.   

It is essential that we continue to deliver against this important Government priority, and I 

hope that we can continue to work together in a constructive and open manner.     

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further assistance  

  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Cheryl Avery 
Director Asylum Accommodation  
 
Cc: PS.AsylumSupportResettlementandAccommodation@homeoffice.gov.uk 
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